EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott

= — — === 23
From: Janis m <highdesertdogs@outlook.com> —
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 5:37 PM

To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General on Juniper Canyon CROOK COUNTY

APR 22 2024
To whom it may concern, PLANN[NG DEPT

I have just recently found out that there is an application for a Dollar General store on Juniper Canyon.

I have lived up here for 25 years and the beauty of living away from businesses and retail establishments
keeps Juniper Canyon unique and special.
This is a horrible idea and | am STRONGLY opposed to it.

The idea of businesses like that up in this beautiful area is horrific. Prineville should continue to be a
small rural town that does not have haphazard stores placed in odd areas. Eventually, it will be like all
other town with mini malls all over the place.

Prineville is not that far away. Please keep retail stores in town and not up here.
Sincerely,

Janis McGarvey
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



